

Excellence Aspiration Achievement Inspiration Community

Parents/Carers

Our Ref: KF – white polo info Direct Dial: 01933 221403 Email:frostk@hattonacademy.org.uk

March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

**Re: White Polo Shirts** 

With Spring fast approaching we would like to give you the opportunity to place your order for our embroidered White Polo Shirts which can be worn with blazers between Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> April and Friday 21<sup>st</sup> July 2017 (Term 5 & 6). Students who choose not to wear polo shirts must continue to wear a shirt and tie with their blazer.

These polo shirts will be available to order through the uniform quick link on our website <a href="www.hattonacademy.org.uk">www.hattonacademy.org.uk</a> or direct to Sportswear International <a href="www.swi.co.uk">www.swi.co.uk</a> from the 6<sup>th</sup> March 2017.

If you have any queries please contact me on the above email or direct line.

Yours faithfully

K frost

Mrs K Frost

Admin - Curriculum Support



